
Are you ready for a new and exciting year!  

Hello. I’m so excited about the new year.  

The Silent Auction was a success so we decided to keep doing it. 

 I’m also asking Every Auxiliary to send at least 3 grab bags for each 

meeting and 5 for next years Convention. 

Fall Council of Administration 

 Baskets: 2, 3, 5, 6, 7, & 8 

Silent Auction Baskets: 9, 12, 14, 15, 17, & 18 

Grab Bags: 3 bags Every Auxiliary  

Winter Council of Administration  

Baskets: Districts 9, 12, 14, 15, 17, & 18  

Silent Auction Baskets: Districts 2, 3, 5, 6, 7, & 8 

Grab bags: 3 bags EVERY Auxiliary  

State Convention  

Baskets: All Districts 

Grab bags: All Auxiliaries 5 bags  

 Department 

2025 

Briana Borts 

Ways and Means Chairman 

Cell – 660-473-5514 

Email: vfwaux2591@gmail.com 

Ways and Means 

2026 

BE THE REASON A VETERAN SMILES TODAY 


